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July 18, 2013 

 

 

National Library of Medicine 

Building 38A - Room 4N-419 

8600 Rockville Pike 

Bethesda, MD U.S.A. 20894 

 

Dear Sir or Madame: 

I strongly recommend The Journal of Gastrointestinal & Digestive System to be 

indexed in PubMed Central. The Journal staff and editorial board members have 

worked very hard for the journal to establish its high professional standing. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

 
 

 

Weibiao Cao, M.D. 

 
 

 The Warren Alpert 

Medical School of 

Brown University 
 
Weibiao Cao, M.D. 
Attending Pathologist 
Associate Professor 
Of Pathology and Medicine 
(Research) 
 
593 Eddy st, APC12 
Providence, RI 02903 
Tel 401 444-8578 
Fax 401444-5890 
Email 
Weibiao_Cao@brown.edu 


